NECC

Northeast Community Council Resolution

TO: Jeff Dillon, Director Parks and Recreation
Tom Wilson, Director Public Transportation
Assemblyman Ken Stout
Assemblyman Paul Bauer

FROM: Bill Wielechowski, Vice President Northeast Community Council, 333-
2806
THRU: Dean Syta, Secretary Northeast Community Council, 337-7331

SUBJECT: Flowers for Muldoon Bus Stops

At the NECC general membership meeting of April 21, 2005, the members discussed
the possibility of obtaining flower baskets for the various light poles at the People Mover
bus stops along Muldoon Road.

A motion was made in support of the flower baskets:

NECC April 21, 2005 Motion (4):

The NECC supports display of flower baskets to the replace the light globes on
the light poles [at the People Mover bus stops].

Motion passed; 12 in favor, 0 opposed, 1 abstaining.

NOTE: Subseqguent to this motion, the NECC was informed that flower orders
needed to be in by mid-December. However, the Public Transportation
Department already placed an order, so the NECC area is online for flowers this
summer. In any case, the NECC wishes to thank the Parks and Recreation
Department, and the Public Transportation Department for continuing the flower
program.

We ask that you act upon this motion as warranted in the interests of the NECC and the
community of Anchorage as a whole. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

This day:

Signed:
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Bill Wielechowski, Vice President NECC




